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Covid Guidance

The UK Covid-19 Inquiry is committed to ensuring the health, safety and welfare of all staff,
witnesses, legal representatives and members of the public who attend our offices and
hearing centre.

The government has removed remaining domestic covid restrictions in England, but there are
still steps we can take to reduce the risk of catching and spreading Covid-19.

Reducing the risk of coronavirus relies on all of us making sensible decisions. That is

why we are asking anyone who is considering coming to a hearing not to do so if there

is any risk that they have coronavirus or they feel unwell and aren’t sure why. Please note that
the preliminary hearing will be live streamed to YouTube.

The UK Covid-19 Inquiry will ensure that:

e |nquiry staff attending the hearing centre will carry out lateral flow tests (LFTs) the day
before they attend the hearing centre;

e |egal representatives attending on behalf of core participants will be asked to take an
LFT before attending the hearing centre in person;

e [Face masks will be available, in addition to hand sanitiser;

e A housekeeper will regularly clean touchpoints and surfaces at the hearing centre.
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https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9eFdKVwD1ARs3j9BSoGndw

